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We are pleased to offer our readers  this in-depth 

quarterly overview of the  

Western Washington real estate market.  

A portion of these reports are prepared by Windermere 

Chief Economist Matthew Gardner. 

We are just starting to feel the effects of interest rate increases throughout the Puget Sound Housing Market. 
The frenzied market that we have been experiencing is shifting, homes are staying on the market for a bit long-
er than they have been, and multiple offers over list price are on the decline. We are moving towards a more 
balanced market, however, we still have a housing shortage. This summer should continue to see brisk activity, 
with many areas that are closer to major infrastructure and specialty properties, not seeing prices ease.  
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What Should You do In this market? 

Whether you are a Seller, a Buyer or an Investor, I am always 

available to consult with you to help you assess and achieve 

your real estate goals. 

Barbara Magnuson      
253-307-4505 

Did you know?                                                                                                                    

In April, median home prices soared to an all-time 

high of $425,000 nationally, according to a recent at 

Realtor.com®. 

That’s a whopping 14.2% rise compared with last year. Meanwhile, 

skyrocketing mortgage rates averaged 5.1% by the end of April for 

30-year fixed-rate loans.   


